
 

                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 
 
 

10th June 2024  
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Re: Leadership change at Potterspury Lodge School 
 
I am writing to inform you of the sad news that Sarah Stacey will be moving on from the post of 
Principal at Potterspury Lodge at the end of this academic year for personal health reasons.  
 
Sarah has provided sterling leadership to Cambian schools over the past six years, and will leave 
Potterspury Lodge in good shape to tackle the future challenges that face all schools.  
 
You will undoubtedly be keen to learn about who will be leading the school from September. I and 
other colleagues are running the recruitment campaign as we speak and I will be in touch with you 
with the news as soon as the appointment is finalised. 
 
This is an opportune moment for me to thank Sarah personally for the work she has done and 
continues to do at Potterspury Lodge. I wish her every success in her future endeavours. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Jarlath O’Brien 
Regional Lead  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


